
Earth Class News 

 

We have had another fun and busy week. We drew and 

tasted the fruits from Handa’s surprise, the mango and 

pineapple were a hit, the passionfruit was not! We are very 

proud of the children for trying some unfamiliar foods.  

 

Of course our plans changed when we had a snow day! We 

investigated the snow and ice, made a snowman and used 

lots of lovely vocabulary to describe the snow, ‘crunchy, 

soft, fluffy...’  

 

We decided to do an experiment to see if some water would 

freeze overnight. We used cold water in one tray and hot 

water in the other. Most children thought the hot water 

would not freeze overnight and were very surprised to find it 

frozen in the morning! We then investigated different ways 

to melt the ice. We brought a big piece of ice into class and 

observed how long it took to melt.  

 

What a busy week!  

 

We have learned the digraphs ch and th this week if you 

would like to practice them at home.  

 

Have a lovely weekend!  

 

 



 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 


